
City of Temiskaming Shores 

New Zoning By-law Project 

Notice of Public Open House 

The City of Temiskaming Shores is in the process of creating a new Zoning By-law to cover the entire area of 
the amalgamated City. The City is currently working under the Zoning By-laws for the former Township of 
Dymond and former Town of New Liskeard and Town of Haileybury. 
 
The City has engaged the services of Planscape Inc., a land use planning firm from Bracebridge, to undertake 
this project, which will culminate in the adoption of the first Zoning By-law covering the entire area of the City. 
 
The City and Planscape are seeking input from the public into the new Zoning By-law throughout the process 
and invite members of the public to attend one of the first public open houses to be held for the project.  
 
Public open houses are scheduled for: 

Date: Wednesday, June 14, 2017  
Session 1: 2:00 p.m to 3:30pm* 
Session 2: 7:00pm to 8:30pm* 
Place: in the Lounge at the Waterfront Pool and Fitness Centre, 77 Wellington Street, New Liskeard 
 
*Please note that both of the sessions will be the same so you do not need to attend both. 
 
Copies of the draft Zoning By-law will be posted on the Zoning By-law project website on Wednesday, June 7, 
2017, and you can access the website at www.temiskamingshores.ca/zoningproject. Please add this website 
to your bookmarks and check back often for project updates. 
 
If you have any questions about the project and/or would like to be notified directly of future public sessions for 
this project, please contact:   

Jennifer Pye 
Planner 
City of Temiskaming Shores  
P.O. Box 2050  
325 Farr Drive  
Haileybury, ON  
P0J 1K0.  
Tel: 705-672-3363 ext. 4105  
Fax: 705-672-2911 
Email: jpye@temiskamingshores.ca 

http://www.temiskamingshores.ca/zoningproject

